
 

 

 

 

July 9, 2025 

<property owner> 
Argyle, WI  53504 
 
RE: Parcels No: <parcel #> 
 
Dear <property owner>, 
 
The Electric Committee for the Village of Argyle will be holding a meeting with members of 
the Kleinschmidt Group on Monday, July 21st, 2025, at 6:00 pm at the Argyle Community 
Building located at 401 E Milwaukee Street in Argyle.  We would like to meet with property 
owners upstream of the Argyle Dam to discuss raising the spillway crest of the Argyle Dam 
by six inches to one foot, increasing the spillway elevation, and subsequently, the normal 
maximum pool elevation, from the current 791.33 feet to a maximum of 792.33 feet.   
 
You have one parcel upstream.  If you have any questions prior to the meeting, you may 
contact Dan Koch, Argyle Electric Superintendent by calling his cell phone +1 (608) 214-
7338. 
 
Thank you, 
 
 
Sandra Flannery 
Clerk-Treasurer 
Village of Argyle  
 


